
Merry Christmas

MATC is a 501(c)(3) NonProfit Organization-Checks can be made payable to Mission At The Cross Physical Address: 324 South Magnolia St. 
Laurel MS 39440  Mailing Address: One Freedom Sq. Laurel, MS 39440-3367 www.missionatthecross.com, joey@missionatthecross.com 

Mike Shirley, Director; Eddie Parker, House Leader - Phone: 850-619-7775 or 601-498-8418

December 2023



Dear Mission At The Cross Family,

     Thank you all so much for a wonderful year! As we look back on 2023, we do 
so with extremely grateful hearts. Through Mission At The Cross, many lives were 
touched; eight men came to Christ, two followed the Lord in baptism and many saw 
victory as they became unshackled from the chains of addiction. Six men graduat-
ed from our 12-month program, at which point, they will have heard at least 1,400 
hours of Bible teaching and preaching. Every man who was with us over three 
months completed our 12-week recovery program.

     We call the guys in the program the Mighty Men of the Mission because they 
work hard to overcome, submit to God and rebuild their lives. Only those who are 
serious make it. This year, we had thirty-four men enter the 12-month program, 
fourteen brave and determined men are still here. And we also have fifteen gradu-
ates residing at Mission At The Cross who serve as leaders and mentors. We praise 
the Lord for all these Mighty Men!

     God bless you all for your love, support and prayers. Please join us as we begin 
an exciting new year in 2024!

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year

Highlights From The 2023
 MATC Christmas Party


